
DR. B.C.ROY ENGINEERING COLLEGE, DURGAPUR 
 
BCR/PR/    /2020                          August 15, 2020

              
 

N O T I C E 
 

This is in reference to the Notice of the undersigned dated August 13, 2020.  

 

All out-going students of 2016-2020 batches are advised to bring their multiple 

offer letters (hard copies or soft copies) and submit the same to the authorized 

representatives of the T & P Cell at the time of obtaining “NO DUES CLEARANCE” 

on scheduled dates. This is in addition to the documents as mentioned in the 

earlier Notice.  

 

Students are also advised to update the Fee Card in original before the 

submission of the same to the departmental representatives. 

 

Students may note also that No Dues Clearance Certificate will be issued till 

the college is in receipt of all the documents mentioned in the earlier Notice 

dated 13/08/2020 as well as of today’s Notice. 

 

 
 
Prof. (Dr.) Pijush Pal Roy 
Director 

Dr. B.C. Roy Engineering College, Durgapur 
 

Copy to: General Secretary…for kind information 
 Dean (Academics)/Dean (Students’ Welfare & Alumni)    

All HODs/Incharges 

Registrar/Head-Administration/Chief-Corporate Affairs/ Sr. Manager 
(Finance)/ 
Sr. Manager (Admn.) /Library In-chrge/ Campus Administrator 

Representatives of Exam Cell, NCC wing, NSS wing, Games & Sports Cell, 
T&P Cell, Language Lab  

 
 


